Easter Project: Portage Women’s Club

Easter is traditionally considered a fun-filled holiday for kids and the
Women’s Club wants to help make Easter a special time for local
children. A unique Easter treat bag, assembled by members, will be
given out on April 13, 2022 at Portage Elementary School for chil-

dren enrolled in preschool through 4th grade.

Sponsored by Portage Women'’s Club
Assisted by:

Portage Area Elementary School

Portage Boro & Portage Township




